
 
Welcome to Term 3. We hope you have had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year.  

PE kits 

Our PE lessons are on 
Tuesday (outdoor) and 
Wednesday (indoor) this 
term. Both sessions will 
be taught by an external 
PE coach. 

Children should wear a 
plain t-shirt, shorts, 
trousers, PE jumper, 
socks and trainers. All 
jewellery and fitness 
watches will need to be 
removed for PE lessons.  

While the weather is 
colder, children must 
wear jumpers as well as 
trousers. 

Our main focus for this term  
will be geography based. We will 
be looking at the features of 
the polar regions and comparing 
them with the UK.  

We will study the animals that 
live in these regions and how 
they have adapted to the      
climate. We will look at         
explorers and how travel and 
equipment has changed.  

Climate Change- 

Change our Future? 

Reading 

We would like to encourage 
children to continue to 
read at home as much as 
possible and discuss what 
they have read. Your child 
should be bringing home a 
reading book every night, 
but they can also read 
their own books and      
record this in their      
reading records. 

 
 Maths 
In Maths, we will be looking at a variety of topics,   

including revising and extending understanding of 

basic skills  and developing problem solving skills. 

Science 
In Science, our topic is ‘Living things and their           

habitats’. We will be describing how living things can be 

classified based on similarities and differences and 

giving reasons for these. 

Impact of absence 
One of our aims in Year 6 is to support the children in 

developing skills needed for secondary school —

independence, being organised and taking                       

responsibility for actions. 

If children miss a considerable amount of time from 

school, they will miss: revision of key skills to prepare 

for SATs, planning time for writing tasks and being 

exposed to a range of challenging texts. 

 Homework 

Thank you for supporting your child with their homework. It really helps us when it is in on time. We will be 

setting English and Maths homework on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any concerns please ask us or send a message via    
Dojo. 

English 
In English, we will continue to develop reading and 

writing skills.  The majority of writing will be topic 

linked,  covering a  range of genres. 
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Daily times 
 
08:35– start of day 
15:25 – end of day 
 
Friday: 
 
08:35 -start of day 
13:10 – end of day 

(unless staying for 
Friday Club) 
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